
19 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Information about Pre Public Exams (PPE 1)

Year 11 has made a very productive start to this important year. They are now preparing
for their first set of Pre Public Exams (PPE 1) which will take place from Monday 7th
November to Friday 18th November.

To support revision, a series of targeted interventions are taking place at school during
half term. If your child is expected to attend a session, you will receive a message from
Mr Varvias with full details.

This week, students will spend form time engaged in revision activities to further support
their preparations for these exams. These strategies and many other revision and
wellbeing resources, including subject revision plans, can be found in the Year 11 VIP
Zone. Please ensure your child is using these to fully engage in meaningful revision for the
forthcoming exams.

To further support your child at this critical time please take a look at the assessment and
exams information and supporting your child guides on the school website. Here you will
find the PPE1 exam timetable along with advice and guidance for both parents and
students to support productive revision and excellent outcomes.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P. Rufo
Deputy Headteacher
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